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Comments: I vehemently oppose the Medicine Bow Landscape and Vegetation Analysis Project for a variety of

reasons. It is too large and would impact too much of the forest. It would allow far too many new roads. It would

destroy wildlife security areas, old growth forest, and roadless areas. And perhaps the most egregious oversight

is that no one knows where the impacted areas would be. We need to know where all this clearcutting, roading,

and other activity would be allowed and what impacts it would have before we decide whether or not to approve

it. The forest is public land, and as such the public must know the full scope of it's impact. As taxpayers, we are

the landowners. The government simply holds it in public trust for us. 


